
School Board Meeting Summary (8/8/12) 

The board of trustees is pleased to summarize the August 8, 2012 regular monthly School Board Meeting.  

 

Elections 

The board acknowledged Todd Blake for his exceptional leadership and commitment to the district as 

School Board President for 2011/2012!  A plaque was presented to honor his service. 

 

The following officers were elected and liaison positions appointed for 2012/13: 

 

President:      Whit Gaither 

Vice President:     Bob Dickenson 

Foundation/Endowment Liaison   John Longley 

Financial Advisory Board Liaison   Bob Dickinson 

Joint Legislative Advisory Committee  Ann Sutro 

Marin County School Boards Association  Todd Blake 

Leadership Cabinet    Whit Gaither 

Ross Recreation     John Longley 

Policy Sub-Committee    Todd Blake & Ann Sutro 

Negotiations     TBD 9/12/12 

 
Community Relations 

 
First Day of School Board Coffee: The Board will host the Welcome Back Coffee on the first day of 

school, Tuesday, August 28 at 8:00AM in the Ross School Gym / Multipurpose Room & Courtyard Area.  

PTA will also hand out first day packets during that time. 

 
Summary of Actions Taken 
 

The board ratified the following: 

• Contract for Principal 

• Center for Childhood Creativity Contract 

• Dominican University Student Teacher Agreement 

• Declaration of Need for Fully Qualified Educators 

• A Compromise & Release Agreement 

• Ross School Response to the Grand Jury Report on Restorative Justice 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Ross School Board of Trustees 


